
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 20, 2025 

Judiciary to Upgrade System: What to Know May 23-28 
(Hagåtña, Guam) — As part of our ongoing efforts to better serve the public, the Judiciary of Guam will 

be upgrading its case management system over the Memorial Day weekend. To support this upgrade, the 

following services will be temporarily unavailable from the close of business on Friday, May 23 through 

the close of business on Wednesday, May 28: 

• Online payments 

• Court clearances 

• Traffic clearances 

Members of the public are encouraged to complete any urgent transactions by Friday, May 23. 

The Judiciary appreciates the community’s understanding and cooperation as we work to strengthen the 

systems that support access to court services. For updates, please visit our official social media accounts 

@guamcourts. 

### 

For more information, please contact:  

SARAH G. ELMORE-HERNANDEZ 

Director of Policy, Planning, and Community Relations 

sehernandez@guamcourts.gov  
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